
ABC  posted  election  results
11.2.1998 12 hours in advance
– Were they right?
On November 3, 2016, the Internet was a blaze with these
headlines:

The Fix Is In: NBC Affiliate Accidentally Posts Election
Results A Week Early: Hillary Wins Presidency 42% to Trump’s
40%

“The page, a screen shot of which has been sourced from
internet archive site The Wayback Machine, is posted below and
shows totals for the upcoming Presidential race. It announces
Hillary Clinton as the winner. As Jim Stone notes, the page
was pulled directly from the WorldNow.com content management
platform utilized by major networks like NBC, CBS, ABC and Fox
and appears to be a non-public staging area for news and
election results.”

Of course, the networks will deny it’s nothing more than
getting ready for when polls close tomorrow night. Just as ABC
News did back in 1998 claiming it was all just a mistake. From
my Blind Loyalty booklet devoted to nothing but vote fraud:
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From the page above in case you
have trouble reading it, I wrote: “A complete analysis of all
the results posted and the ‘final’ totals reflect that ABC
News was off .0174% – what would you say the odds of that
happening are? “

And, so here we are again despite the efforts of so many of us
over the decades facing the real possibility, once again, a
presidential election will be stolen in favor of another dirty
globalist, Hillary Clinton, who will not only continue the
agenda of the criminal fraud in the White House, she will
destroy this republic once and for all.

There’s no doubt illegal aliens have been voting in our
elections while the state capitols do NOTHING except wring
their hands every two years. Corrupt, agenda driven federal
judges are kept on the bench instead of impeaching them for
stopping voter ID laws which we must have to try and control
illegals and non-eligible individuals from voting. Then we
have the Marxist Manchurian Candidate, Barry Soetoro alias
Barack Obama, encouraging violating our election laws:



SHOCK: Obama Encourages Illegals to Vote – Promises No
Repercussions. Why wouldn’t he? Barry Soetoro (Obama’s last
known legal name) usurped the office of president twice while
the gutless cowards in Congress, both parties, did NOTHING. If
Clinton is allegedly elected her dream of open borders WILL
become a reality and America as we know it will no longer
exist.

Tim Kaine Cheers End of White Majority in Spanish Address – A
babbling idiot; another useful fool of the globalists:

“Yet during his remarks, Kaine laid out how a Clinton
administration plans to hasten the demographic transformation
through expansive immigration policies that would essentially
bring about the dissolution of national borders… Additionally,
Kaine promised to continue birthright citizenship — meaning a
pregnant foreign national in the country illegally can give
birth to a child, who will be awarded U.S. citizen, and is,
therefore, entitled to collect federal welfare, vote in U.S.
elections, and eventually obtain green cards for his or her
parents, despite their prior illegal entry into the United
States.

“Polling data from Pew suggests that 83 percent of the
American electorate is opposed to Clinton’s vision of
expanding immigration. Yet during a private speech to Goldman
Sachs executives, Clinton declared that Americans who want to
limit immigration are “fundamentally un-American”— an
astonishing statement given that polling shows an overwhelming
majority of the American public wants to see immigration
levels frozen or reduced.”

The BS known as anchor babies is a myth passed off as come
constitutional right of an illegal mother

 

Art Torres, California Democratic Party chairman, at the
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Latino Summit Response to Prop 187 at U.C. Riverside (Jan. 14,
1995): “Power is not given to you, you have to take it! People
say to me when I was on the Senate floor, when I was in the
Senate, why do you fight so hard for affirmative action
programs. And I tell my white colleagues: because you’re gonna
need them. Remember, 187 is the last gasp of white America.”

“… Brown Berets, we’re here today to show L.A., show the
minority people here, the Anglo-Saxons, that we are here, the
majority, we’re here to stay. We do the work in this city, we
take care of the spoiled brat children … We’re here in
Westwood … to show white Anglo-Saxon Protestant L.A., the few
of you who remain, that we are the majority, and we claim this
land as ours, it’s always been ours, and we’re still here, and
none of the talk about deporting.

“If anyone’s going to be deported, it’s going to be you! … Get
out! We are the future. You’re old and tired. Go on. We have
beaten you – leave like beaten rats. You old white people, it
is your duty to die. Right now, we’re already controlling
those elections, whether it’s by violence or nonviolence.
Through love of having children we’re going to take over.”
Augustin Cebada, information minister of Brown Berets,
militant para-military soldiers of Aztlan shouting at U.S.
citizens at an Independence Day rally in Los Angeles.

Who are the racists?

Our beloved country is being invaded in massive numbers by
uneducated non English speaking Muslims and third world
uneducated non English speaking hordes coming from Mexico and
South America because our southern border is like a spaghetti
sieve. An average of 35,000 illegals are crossing into Texas
every month! They’re bringing diseases long ago eradicated in
this country. Not to mention terrorists and liquid gold called
cocaine and heroin. IMAGE

EXCLUSIVE – Immigration Officer: Border Deluge of Illegal
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Aliens ‘Is The Worst We’ve Ever Seen’ – October 30, 2016.
They’re trying to get here hoping Clinton will get elected and
they will automatically get amnesty despite any criminal
history. Illegals want what’s left of your take home
pay: Hillary amnesty tax…$15,000 per household

Amnesty Would Cost Taxpayers an Estimated $3,600,000,000,000
Over 75 Years. Remember: OUR treasury is empty. Overdrawn
almost $20 TRILLION dollars. Every penny being spent by the
government is BORROWED DEBT with the interest slapped on our
backs, our children and grand children.

• Hans Von Spakovsky: ‘We Know for a Fact There Are Non-
Citizens Registered and Voting All Over the Country’
• Scott Brown Warns Democrats Bussing People Into NH From Blue
States To Vote

The amount of information coming out the past two weeks is so
voluminous, much of it shocking to many, but not for seasoned
Americans involved in trying to save this country. Die hard
vagina voters don’t give a damn about Clinton’s direct role in
the slaughter at Benghazi. They care nothing about national
security (Clinton directed her maid to print out classified
materials. Her daughter has no security clearance: Hillary
Deleted Email Showing She Forwarded Classified Information To
Her Daughter – I wonder how all those retired military
officers who endorsed her feel about that?) or even security
for themselves or their children. Just vote in a pair of
mammary glands. I see them at her mini-rallies with blank
looks on their faces, clapping and cheering at the right
moments while Hillary chokes on. Zombies.

How about the tens of millions of Democrats (and Republicans
and independents) forced into Obamacare? Premiums have risen
every year and in 2017 in states like Arizona they will
increase in some cases by 114% early next year! Obamacare
Victims Revolt: ‘We Don’t Have that Kind of Money’ – Will all
those victims – except those receiving an unconstitutional
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‘subsidies’ from your paycheck while you struggle to make
those massive deductibles and premiums – still vote for the
wicked witch from Hell?

It is absolutely sickening to watch Clinton mouthpieces on
shows like O’Reilly, Megyn Kelly. And Sean Hannity refuses to
respond yes or no regarding a question concerning the email
disaster and the criminal activities of the Clinton
Foundation. They are robotic and also don’t care the same as
the vagina voters.

Get that CROOK into the White House and America and the
American people be damned. They don’t care the only reason
Hillary crook Clinton set up a private server endangering
national security and breaking at least 24 federal laws was to
protect her, Bill, and Chelsea’s illegal money enrichment scam
called the Clinton Foundation. Clinton aide says Foundation
paid for Chelsea’s wedding, WikiLeaks emails show. A true RICO
case if ever there was one.

BREAKING: Racketeering indictment of Hillary Clinton now
‘likely’ as FOIA for Datto backup device reveals FBI possesses
ALL the incriminating emails

Oh, but wait!

Comey betrays we the people again. Is Comey trying to throw
the election to that criminal? Comey is telling us they went
through 650,000 emails in nine days? What kind of game is he
playing?

FBI Director Comey says agency won’t recommend charges over
Clinton email, November 6, 2016: “FBI Director James B. Comey
notified key members of Congress Sunday afternoon that after
reviewing all of the newly discovered Hillary Clinton emails
the agency stands by its original findings against
recommending charges.”

‘We’ve got our hands on all of them!’ Congressman Steve King
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says Republican lawmakers have their own set of Anthony
Weiner’s 650,000 emails: ‘The good thing is, Congress has
preserved them for our access,’ Iowa Rep. Steve King said
before a Donald Trump rally in Sioux City. ‘So the Weiner
leaks, the WikiLeaks, you name your leaks, we’ve got our hands
on all of them – 650,000 emails.’

 

Trump must NOT concede tomorrow night if the networks call the
election for crook Hillary. The one thing Hildebeast fears the
most is Donald Trump getting into the White House. Good-bye
Loretta Lynch and hopefully James Comey. Hello RICO and
prison. Otherwise, if Clinton somehow ‘wins’ it will be years
of nothing but investigations and a president under federal
investigation, possible indictment and impeachment. The IRS
has been investigating the Clinton Foundation for the past
four months if not longer.

Please get to the polls tomorrow if you haven’t already voted.
It will take a massive turn out to beat vote fraud and
illegals voting. I spoke with my mother last week. She had not
received her ballot in the mail. I ask my brother to run her
over to the county clerk’s office to vote which he
did. Absentee ballots stolen, forged in 1 Florida county
Victims say they won’t vote by mail again. Our elderly parents
might need help so check in with them.

Individuals within the NYPD, the CIA, FBI and others who are
leaking documents and information are taking a huge risk. They
are fed up with the corruption and are jeopardizing not only
their jobs but possibly worse. The Clinton’s play a deadly
game. We should all be thankful for the sacrifices they are
making while Comey kicked them in the teeth yesterday
afternoon. (‘Clinton death list’: 33 spine-tingling cases –
Bill and Hillary’s ‘friends’ fall off buildings, crash planes,
die in freak accidents)
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There’s a lot of disinformation being thrown out there right
now so be very careful in what you forward around, please.
This one is not true yet it’s plastered on dozens of web
sites: FBI Agent Suspected in Hillary Email Leaks Found Dead
in Apparent Murder-Suicide. There is no newspaper in Denver
with that name. The web site where it originated is another
piece of garbage like the EU Times.

Below are news items you might find of interest in connecting
the dots:

• EXCLUSIVE: State Department, FBI Are Missing Communications
Between Hillary Clinton and White House During Benghazi Attack
• NYPD Source: Weiner Laptop Has Enough Evidence “to Put
Hillary … Away for Life” – Not according to James Comey.
Nothing to see, move on.
• This is a must watch. Fraction Magic. Vote theft – unreal.
Be sure to watch until the credits roll at the end as there is
a list of what YOU can do. I have been hammering on the vote
fraud issue since 1993. Finally. Finally the truth is out and
Americans are outraged.

• Nearly 100 Ballots Found Outside California Man’s Home
• Third-party voters are “trading votes” with Clinton voters
to defeat Trump
• New legal documents prove election tampering in Texas
• Rigged Polls: Tests Show College Grads Conceal Support For
Donald Trump

• 14 Cases of Voter Fraud Under Investigation as Election Day
Approaches
• Clinton Does Best Where Voting Machines Flunk Hacking Tests
• State raids Delco offices, seeking evidence of voter
registration fraud
• This is a lengthy read but worth it. How do you know which
voting machines are going to commit vote fraud?

This is absolutely sickening. OUR national archives are still
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being looted while NOTHING is being done to stop it. What’s on
those hard drive records is dynamite:
• Clinton White House files ‘stolen’ from National Archives
• Washington state elector says he won’t vote for Clinton.
Good for him.
• Well, what’ya know: Supreme Court Blocks Ninth Circuit’s
Order Against Arizona Voter-Fraud Law

• Judicial Watch: Pagliano Emails Show 10 Attempts to Hack
Clinton’s Server in 2 Days
• Hillary’s ‘Russian Hack’ Hoax: The Biggest Lie of This
Election Season
• Confirmed: US Intel Operatives Leaked Clinton Campaign
Emails, Not Russia
• Hillary’s Crime Sheet: Five Reasons Hillary Clinton Should
be in Prison
• Coups, counter-coups rage within American government

• 11 Explosive Clinton Cash Facts Mainstream Media Confirm are
Accurate
• Most damaging Wikileaks
• VERY important: Clinton Called Out on Russian Uranium Deal –
Malheur Documents Found by Bundys Come to Forefront
• WikiLeaks, FBI rogue agents do job of Congress, judges
• Deleted Email Shows She Sent Classified Info to Chelsea

• Huma Abedin Claims She Informed White House Every Time
Hillary Changed Emails – Obama proven a liar again. Like
Hillary, Obama has never met the truth in his life.
• Something Big Is Underway On All Fronts: “Within The Next
Few Weeks The Future Of The United States Will Be Decided”
• California’s U.S. Senate race is slipping away from Loretta
Sanchez – an illegal alien serving in the U.S. House.
Hoorah! – Well, sorta. Her Dem opponent is a hard line
Marxist.

• NBC Anchor: ‘Millions of Trump Voters’ KKK
• Rare Agreement Between NYT, WSJ: ‘Clinton Cash’ Is a Real
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Scandal
• ABC News Jonathan Karl: ‘Clinton Cash’ Author Has Done ‘Very
Serious Journalism’ on Clinton Foundation
• Who knew? Pastor held in Iran: Trump helped support family
financially

[Devvy’s hot new book, Taking Politics Out of Solutions is now
available. The most important issues destroying America are
presented along with constitutional solutions neither the
Republicans or Democrats will pursue. Get your copy now.
Excellent discounts for 2 or more books, or bulk orders.]

Perfect For Christmas
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